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July 19, 2018 

Kimberly D. Bose, Secretary 
Federal Energy Regulatory Commission 
888 First Street NE 
Washington, DC 20426 

Re: Mountain Valley Pipeline, LLC 
Docket No. CP16-10-000 
Confirmation of Notification  

Dear Ms. Bose: 

On October 13, 2017, the Federal Energy Regulatory Commission issued an order in this docket 
granting a Certificate of Public Convenience and Necessity to Mountain Valley Pipeline, LLC for 
the Mountain Valley Pipeline Project (“Certificate Order”).  Ordering Paragraph (O) of the 
Certificate Order requires Mountain Valley to notify the Commission’s environmental staff of any 
environmental noncompliance identified by other federal, state, or local agencies and file written 
confirmation of such notification with the Commission. 

Mountain Valley obtained a notice of violation from the West Virginia Department of 
Environmental Protection.  A copy is attached.  Mountain Valley has already addressed the issues 
raised in the notice. Mountain Valley emailed a copy of the notice to the Commission’s 
environmental staff.  This letter serves as written confirmation of such notification to Commission 
staff.   

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at (412) 553-5786 or 
meggerding@eqt.com.  Thank you.      

Respectfully submitted, 

MOUNTAIN VALLEY PIPELINE, LLC 
by and through its operator,  
EQM Gathering Opco, LLC  

By:   

Matthew Eggerding 
Senior Counsel, Midstream 

Attachment     
cc: All Parties 

Paul Friedman, OEP 
Lavinia DiSanto, Cardno, Inc. 
Doug Mooneyhan, Cardno, Inc. 
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